ETHIOPIAN WORLD
FEDERATION

INTERNATIONAL COUNCIL

To Whom This May Concern: 5/20/2022 :WHOTPLF

WE DO NOT NEGOTIATE WITH TERRORISTS

On 5/19/2022, we received a notice from our global community stating that The World Health Organization
was making a transition to change the policies that affect natural law and the sovereign rights that govern
our bodies as human beings. This short notice comes as a surprise to our Global community and violates
the democratic process our Global Community relies on to protect us. Last year we conducted a research
into the director of The World Health Organization, Dr. Tedros and found out that Dr. Tedros was a third
General for the Global Terrorist Organization TPLF.

WE DO NOT NEGOTIATE WITH TERRORISTS.

We will NOT negotiate with ANYONE who is causing our community harm, fear, threatening violence,
disrupting the peace, causing confusion, breaking laws etc. Anyone that is in compliance with him or doing
business with him no matter their position or status is also a Global Terrorist. No Organization that employs
a GLOBAL TERRORIST to represent any citizen on Earth pretending to validate their authority as a WORLD
LEADER has the right to make Global decisions. Therefore, we reject participation in The World Health
Organization and deem them as corrupt, inconclusive and move to defund any and all programs that
participate in the funding of Global Terrorism.

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION.
CONTACT US FOR MORE INFORMATION:

105 West 125th Street #1095

New York, New York 10027-4444
www.theethiopianworldfederation.org



http://www.theethiopianworldfederation.org

